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� 
The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) Weatherization and Intergovernmental Program Office, (WIP) 
through the Weatherization Assistance Program (WAP), reminds all Grantees that new grant awards will 
be issued in Program Year 2017. 
 
In the past four years, unexpended funds could be included in the next year’s State Plan and put into the 
budget period as “carryover funds,” within the same multi-year grant award. When new grants are issued 
in Program Year 2017, Grantees will not be allowed to carryover funds from previous awards. The new 
awards will follow the Financial Assistance regulations contained in 2 CFR 200 (with DOE regulations 
specific to for-profit organizations codified in 2 CFR 910).  
 
WAP will be closing out the prior grant awards. WAP intends to de-obligate unexpended funds remaining 
from previous project periods 90 days after the end of the project period. The funds that have not been 
spent by Grantees will be added to the formula and dispensed to all WAP Grantees, subject to approval by 
the Office of Management and Budget. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance and for your continued efforts to provide high quality services 
to low-income households. Please contact your DOE Project Officer if you have any questions. 
 


